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Clients frequently ask us how long they should retain medical records and 
related business records.  The answer depends on various factors, 
including the type of record, applicable regulatory and contract 
requirements, and the provider's risk tolerance and 
resources.  Nevertheless, state record retention guides may be valuable to 
clients as they consider their internal policies.  The Idaho, Utah, and 
Wyoming state charts below are intended as a guideline.  Providers should 
confirm laws that may apply in their particular state, or that may apply to 
their particular situation.

Record Retention and Destruction for Idaho Healthcare Entities

Record Retention and Destruction for Utah Healthcare Entities

Record Retention and Destruction for Wyoming Healthcare Entities

This publication is designed to provide general information on pertinent 
legal topics. The statements made are provided for educational purposes 
only. They do not constitute legal or financial advice nor do they 
necessarily reflect the views of Holland & Hart LLP or any of its attorneys 
other than the author(s). This publication is not intended to create an 
attorney-client relationship between you and Holland & Hart LLP. 
Substantive changes in the law subsequent to the date of this publication 
might affect the analysis or commentary. Similarly, the analysis may differ 
depending on the jurisdiction or circumstances. If you have specific 
questions as to the application of the law to your activities, you should 
seek the advice of your legal counsel.
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